
ASTIC Information 
 
 
Dear all 
The Spanish National Road Transport Committee has called a suspension of the national and 
international truck transit and the loading and unloading operations in all the territory of 
Guipúzcoa province (including the IRUN border point in the west of the border with France, 
one of the more used in international transport) during the period from 0.00 hrs. of the 
2/1/2018 to 24 hrs. of 5/1/2018.  
The motivation of the Strike is the protest against a new toll in the NI in this province, that 
will enter into force next 1-1-2018. 
 
It should enter into force the 1/1/2018, but the system of payment is not ready. 
 
Light trucks: MMA sup. than 3,5 ton. and less than 12 ton..  
Heavy trucks: MMA of 12 ton. or more  

 
 
 
 
 
 
It will be necessary to 
register in the web of 

BIDEGI, 
http://www.bidegi.eus/Bidegi_Web/Sec_PL/wf_paginaPlana.aspx?IdMenu=494&Idioma=es-
ES&idReg=190&idSubMenu=499# 
 
But the model is not ready, jet. 
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 Light trucks 
Heavy 
trucks 

N-1 at Etzegarate   2,36 euros  2,93 euros 

N-1 at Andoain  0,56 euros  0,69 euros 

N-1/A-15 between Andoain and Irun  2,64 euros  3,27 euros 

N-1 Irun-Etzegarate  5,56 euros  6,89 euros 
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